
TOWN OF BATAVIA PLANNING BOARD 
PUBLIC HEARING OCTOBER 16, 2012 
  
RE: GENESEE VALLEY AGRI BUSINESS PARK—RE-SUBDIVISION 
  
The public hearing was called to order by Chairman Kathleen Jasinski at 
7:30pm.  The notice, as published in the Batavia Daily News, was read by the 
Secretary. 
  
The purpose of the public hearing is for a re-subdivision of land to allow the 
completion of road construction from Genesee Valley Agri Business Park to 
Ellicott St. Rd. 
  
Mike Nichols from the Wayne Nichols Farm (former Alessi property) on Ellicott 
St. Rd. stated that he hates to see prime farm land be cut up.  He would like to 
see a map of the proposed roadway. 
  
Town Engineer Steve Mountain stated that the interim solution was to go to 
Cedar St. with the road.  But it has always been the intention to go to Rt 63. So 
that is why it was decided to pursue it further. 
  
When no further questions or opinions were expressed, the public hearing was 
closed at 7:43pm. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Kathleen Jasinski 
Chairman 
  
Sharon White 
Secretary 
  
 


